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NOTE BY THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT 
 

NEW DATES FOR THE MEETING OF GOVERNMENT EXPERTS TO REVIEW 
THE FINDINGS SUBMITTED BY THE SCIENTIFIC ADVISORY BOARD TO 

THE FIRST REVIEW CONFERENCE 
 

 
The Technical Secretariat of the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons 
would like to inform States Parties that the meeting of government experts to review the 
findings submitted by the Scientific Advisory Board to the First Review Conference, 
originally scheduled to take place at OPCW headquarters from 12 to 14 November 2003 
(S/379/2003, dated 18 September 2003), has been postponed. 
 
The meeting has been rescheduled for 28 to 30 January 2004.  
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